
Submitter: Craig DeRoy 

On Behalf Of: I am a riverfront homeowner 

Committee: Senate Committee On Natural Resources and Wildfire 

Measure: SB1590 

I support continuation of the existing framework as it is reasonable and fairly 

balances all of the uses and interests in the river.  I oppose SB1590.  


